14 Pahau Place
Cracroft
Christchurch 8002

28" March 2006

Max Robertson

Secretary

Christchurch City Council
P.O. Box 237
Christchurch

Dear Max,

As secretary of the Cracroft Residents’ Association I have been asked to write and
inform you of the Association’s concern at the proposal to close Spreydon library.

We were involved in the consultations that led to the building of the new South
library. Initially we supported the retention and extension of Spreydon library as it is
easier to access from the Cracroft area, particularly for those without their own
transport. We changed to support the proposed new building when we received an
assurance that the Spreydon library would not be closed, at least for 10 years.

We expect the assurance to be honoured and Spreydon library retained.

Yours faithfully

Dave Crook




